
 
 

Ms. Patton’s Class Newsletter February 2018 
 

Calendar of Upcoming Events 
 

Feb. 1st: Family Night at VCF Book Fair 

Feb. 3rd: Buffalo Pride 5K Race 

Feb. 6th: Buffalo Pride Meeting (VCMS) 

Feb. 9th: Quarter Mid-point 

Feb. 19th:  No School – Presidents’ Day 

March 13th: FSA Writing test 

March 14th: End of 3rd Quarter 

March 19th-23rd: Spring Break 

 

 

 

 

 

FSA Writing Test 

On Tuesday, March 13th we are 
going to take the Fourth Grade Florida 
Standards Writing Assessment.  Here are 
some tips for testing morning: 

✓ Get plenty of rest the night 
before 

✓ Eat a healthy breakfast in 
the morning 

✓ Come in ready and on time 
to do your best! 

 

 

 

 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to 
congratulate all my students for a job well 
done in the class Spelling Bee! Our winners 
are: 
 

Avery Wu 

Shruthi Inamdar 

Dylan Saluck 
 
 

Curriculum Update 
Social Studies: We are continuing to study 
how Florida grew into the state we are 
today. 
 
Science: We are learning about energy and 
its uses. 
 
Math: We are beginning geometry, learning 
about angles, lines, segments, points, 
shapes and rays. Students are encouraged 
to study vocabulary to help build foundation 
with geometry standards. 
 

 
ELA: We are reviewing the standards we 
have already completed and working on 
opinion writing. 
 

 
 

 



Valentine Celebration 
We will be celebrating Valentine’s Day by 

exchanging Valentines.   Students are encouraged to 

create their own Valentines Box or bag!  If your child 

is interested in sending in Valentine's, please make 

sure they have a Valentine for everyone in the class. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

LIST OF STUDENTS FOR 

VALENTINES 
 

Girls 
Shruthi 

Angelica 

Jayde 

Katie 

Ellie 

Kennedy 

Angela 

Rylie 

Kenzy 

Avery 

Kaitlin 

 

Boys 
Brady 

Robert 

Dylan 

Alex 

Graylon 

Michael 

Parker 

Hunter 

Adreyan 

Cole 

Jack 

Otmaro 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Progress Reports are 
now online!! 

 
Please remember to check for your 
child’s Quarter Mid-point Progress 

Report on Skyward.  Skyward is 
available to parents always, but this is 

just a reminder that we are halfway 
through the 3rd Nine Weeks.   

 
 
 

 
Parent-Teacher Conferences 

Just a friendly reminder that I have 
started Parent-Teacher Conferences 

and I would like to have them all 
completed before testing season 

begins in March! If you have not met 
with me to discuss your child’s 

strengths and areas of growth, please 
e-mail me at sara.patton@tvcs.org to 

set up your conference time!  
Remember, 1 parent-teacher 

conference is mandatory for all 
families.  

 
 
Thank you for all of your encouragement 
at home and thank you for the privilege 

of teaching your child. 
Happy February! 
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